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CITY OF SANTA ROSA 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

 

SOUTHEAST GREENWAY PROJECT 

 

The purpose of this notice is to inform surrounding property owners and interested parties 

about the status of the Southeast Greenway project. City of Santa Rosa staff have completed 

a report titled “Southeast Greenway Existing Conditions, Opportunities, and Constraints” 

regarding the approximately 57 acre site comprised of undeveloped Highway 12 right of way 

between Farmers Lane and Spring Lake Regional Park in southeast Santa Rosa (see map on 

reverse).  

 

The report provides background information about the site including existing conditions on 

and surrounding the right of way. In addition to reviewing the report, the Santa Rosa City 

Council will consider whether to initiate a General Plan Amendment and Rezoning for the 

site. Initiation of a General Plan Amendment and Rezoning would be the first step toward 

deciding the future uses of the site; if initiated, the community planning process is anticipated 

to begin in early 2016 and will involve significant community engagement followed by 

formal public hearings by the Planning Commission and Council. 

 

Both the report and consideration of the initiation of a General Plan Amendment and 

Rezoning will be presented to the Council on Tuesday, October 6, 2015, at or after 4:00 p.m., 

in the City Council Chamber, City Hall, 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Santa Rosa.   

  

If you cannot attend, you are encouraged to submit written comments and recommendations 

prior to the public meeting.  Comments and questions may be directed to Erin Morris, 

Community Development, City of Santa Rosa, 100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Room 10, Santa 

Rosa, CA 95404, telephone 707-543-3273 or email emorris@srcity.org. 

 

Terri A. Griffin, City Clerk, City of Santa Rosa 
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